
 

 

Tuesday 17th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Many thanks to everyone who took the time to vote for the roles of Chair and Vice Chair for 

the Friends of Thomas Jones Association. We had a fantastic turnout today – about a third of 

the school community voted. 

The votes have been counted, and we are pleased to announce the following candidates have 

been successful in the roles: 

Chair – Alex Anderson and Irene Jay Liu will Co-Chair (37 

votes each) 

Vice Chair - Huda Sadat 

The following two candidates gave been automatically elected into their role, as there was 

only one nomination for each: 

Secretary – Sam Fethi 

Treasurer - Shantae Decker 

May we take this opportunity to thank everybody who stood for a role and has expressed 

their ongoing support and interest as the Association develops and grows. 

Warmest Wishes, 

 

Abi Kantoch 

Senior Leader 

Thomas Jones School 

 


